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•  $565,000 project part of $3.6 million contract

•  Awarded to Scott Construction Corporation 

•  Raising of the bridge to avoid future vehicle hits

•  Replacement of the bridge wearing surface

•  Alternating one-way traffic anticipated to begin
    mid-April

•  Bridge will be closed to traffic for up to 14 days
    in mid to late July 

•  Detour route will be signed during closure

This project consists of repairs  to the 
Shaker Road Bridge  that crosses over the 
Turnpike at Mile 64.3 in the Town of Gray. 

Repairs to the bridge will include 
raising of the bridge to avoid future 
vehicle hits, reconstruction of the 
roadway approaches, replacement of 
the bridge wearing surface and repairs 
to the concrete deck and substructure.

During the construction, the bridge will 
remain open  using signalized  alternating  
one-way traffic.     The bridge  will be closed 
to pedistrian traffic during construction. 

The contractor will be allowed to close 
the bridge to traffic for up to 14 days 
in order to jack the bridge into its final 
position and place the bridge joints and 
concrete. 

During the closure, a detour route will be 
signed.    

Shaker Road Bridge (Route 26), Gray



The Shaker Road Bridge carries approximately 7,100 vehicles per day over the 
mainline of the Maine Turnpike. Traffic will be routed around the site via a detour 
using Route 202 and Maine Wildlife Parkway (Route 26A). The detour as signed is 
approximately 2.6 miles long.

Shaker Road 
Detour Route


